
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Warrington Borough Council 

Planning Policy and Programmes 

New Town House 

Buttermarket Street 

Warrington 

Cheshire 

WA1 2NH 

To whom it may concern, 

I love living in Warrington. We moved here because of the range of local amenities in 
close proximity to our home which is in a semi rural location in Grappenhall. We were 
willing to pay inflated housing costs as we were paying not only for the beautiful house, 
but the beautiful surroundings too. We chose to move somewhere with a village feel. The 
preferred development option, proposed by Warrington Borough Council threatens to 
change all of the above, our way of life and the future of our town for ourselves and our 
children. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I write to voice my objections. 

I appreciate the need for development but strongly object to the extent of development 
being proposed within our local postcode. 

Yours Sincerely, 




